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Hi Jules,

How very good to hear from you again. The Yellow Two days were fun but, for me, the music stopped
playing when we moved to Strawberry.

The tapes. My memory is that Robin Eva, working with Dave Drennon, made every effort to contact
anyone who might have any interest in the tapes. Many were collected, many were not. Rumours
abound of all manner of legendary recordings being lost forever but they’re all rubbish. For the most
part, what was left at the end of the day was dross and went into the skip. Joy Division and Cooper
Clark would have been Factory folk and | guess Factory just didn’t want them and, if you did, indeed,
find them in the skip, then you probably did everyone a favour in rescuing them. | certainly don’t have
any issues with you taking them, Factory have long since disappeared and | can’t imagine anyone
else being upset. Wrong doing? Absolutely not. Don’t even think of it.

If you want a formal letter, rather than this simple e-mail, do let me know.

It would be lovely to see you again one day. Maybe we should all have a Yellow Two reunion. In the
meantime, have a great Christmas and a very happy New Year. With best wishes,

Nick.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/Of#search/nick+turnbull/1432562312a08754



